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Please ensure that tax payer money is not used to create more pain and suffering in 

the world. As other states ban similar practices, we run the risk that organizations 

that torture animals will move to Oregon. Let's be proactive to ensure everyone 

knows Oregon does not endorse cruelty of any kind. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


